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Ministry Health Kits  

Gather the supplies and prepare as 

many kits as possible. These kits will all 

go to local ministries. A full list of 

potential ministries is available in the 

Association Office. Please drop off your 

prepared Ministry Health Kits at the 

Moriah Baptist Association building—

914 W. Meeting St. April 25-28 from 

9am to 2pm. Ministry Health Kits will be 

distributed from the MBA on May 2.  

 

Place the following items in a       

2-gallon Ziplock bag: 

1 Toothbrush (factory sealed) 

1 Toothpaste (6 oz.) 

1 Soap (4.5 oz. bath size) 

1 Washcloth 

1 Bath Towel 

1 Comb 
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Moriah Baptsit Association WMU Happenings  
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Important Dates 
• August 22— Got questions about WMU? Want to know more 

about Acteens, RA’s, GA’s, Mission Friends? Drop by the Moriah 

Baptist Association from 5-6:30pm. Associational WMU Leaders 

will be on hand to give out both encouragement and information!  

• November 7— Baptist Women’s World Day of Prayer          

Join together with women from all 52 churches to pray for King-

dom impact around the world. This event will be at 10am at the 

Moriah building and in the evening in Kershaw at a location TBD.  

• December 4— Prisoner Packet drop off at Kershaw Second from  

3-4pm. 

• December 5— Prisoner Packet drop off at Moriah from 9-10am. 

Don’t be late! The packets are due in Columbia by Noon! 

• February 2023— The WMU Enlistment Party returns! Stay tuned 

for all the details.  

Update from Associational Director Judy Sims   

I met with the Moriah Office Manager, Denise Johnston, recently. She and I 

worked on an outline for a schedule for the rest of 2022. We are so thankful 

that things are finally opening up. Groups of women can gather to prepare 

ministry items and fellowship in person again! Please save this newsletter as 

an overview of upcoming events and important dates for churches in the 

Moriah Association. Emails will go out throughout the year with timely 

reminders.  

It would be wonderful to have an email address for each WMU group— 

whether or not that email address belongs to the leader. Having a point of 

email contact will allow every church to be up to date and in the know! If you 

are a Ministry Assistant and have received this email, it is because we do 

not have an email point of contact for your church’s WMU. Please reply back 

to this email with the name and email address for your church’s WMU.  

 
Therefore go and make disciples of all nations, baptizing them in 
the name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit, and 
teaching them to obey everything I have commanded you. And 
surely I am with you always, to the very end of the age.                               
                           Matthew 28:19-20 


